
Starting. Up

Memories-.
“Basketball cheerleading was really fun. We 

had new coaches and we learned a lot of new 
things. I enjoyed cheering the boys on to vic­
tory,” stated Katie Beracy.
This year the Junior High Cheerleading gained 

some new coaches. For basketball, Mrs. Cassie 
Crocker and Mrs. Carrie Kirkpatrick and for 
football, Mrs. Shelly Evans.
Abi Evans said, “Football cheerleading was a 

time to get outside and have fun cheering. 
Sometimes it was cold but we all kept warm.”
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LOOK AT US NOW! The Junior High Basketball 
Cheerleadering Squad poses for a team picture.
Katie Beracy, Trista Lake, Kristina Robinson, Amanda 
Walter, Ab i Evans, and Valerie Robinson


